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Concerning the changes in the Department for Structured
Debt Financing
August 21, 2017

After almost four years of building and nurturing the Department for Structured Debt
Financing (DSDF) of the International Investment Bank the Director Julia Slusar has decided to
leave the IIB in September.

Maria Balashova, who is Deputy Director of the DSDF, effective from 16th August has taken
over the duties of the Director and may be contacted at: maria.balashova@iibbank.com, (office)
+7 495 604 7601; (mobile) + 7 915 257 6258.
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